
Nov 24 
 
 
(for 8:45 and 12:30 only) 
1) To celebrate today’s Feast of Christ the King, the Blessed Sacrament will be 
brought in procession to the parish hall after the / our 12:30 Mass where it will be 
exposed for adoration from 1:30 to 6:30 this afternoon.  You are invited to join the 
procession to the hall where you may spend some time in quiet prayer and adoration. 
 
The period of adoration will end at about 6:30 p.m. when the Blessed Sacrament will 
be brought back in procession to the church where there will be benediction followed 
by Mass at 7 p.m. 
 
 
(for all) 
2) This Wednesday, 27th of November, a mass for healing will be celebrated in 
English here in Rosary Church at 8 p.m.  Special prayers will be prayed over the sick 
after Mass.  All are welcome, especially those who feel in need of healing – either 
spiritually, emotionally or physically.  
 
 
3) This is in relation to the car-parking facility at St Mary’s school.  The renewal 
application forms for parking for next year are now available from the church office 
during office hours.  Please provide your current parking permit when you collect the 
renewal form.  The completed renewal form together with a COPY of your current 
permit is to be submitted no later than Saturday 30th of November to the parish office.  
This can be placed in the letter box in the reception area.  The school regrets they no 
longer entertain requests for new permits. 
 
 
(NOT for 8:45) 
4) Raffle tickets are being sold by members of the Mission for Migrant Workers to 
raise funds for the work they do caring for migrants who face verbal, physical or  
sexual abuse as well as those who face illegal or trumped-up agency fees.  Please 
help this cause by buying a ticket or two on your way out after Mass.  The draw will 
be held next Sunday, 1st December.  Your generosity will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
 


